
 
CITY OF KELOWNA 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: June 14, 2005 
File No.: 6140-30 
 
To: City Manager 
 
From: Director of Parks and Leisure Services 
 
Subject: Phase 2 Mission Creek Greenway – Gallagher’s Village 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
THAT Council receive for information the report and attachments from the Director of Parks and 
Leisure Services dated June 14, 2005. 
 

 BACKGROUND 
 

The opening of Phase 2 of the Mission Creek Greenway raised local awareness of the trail 
network and park plan in Scenic Canyon Regional Park. Some citizens have raised concerns 
regarding a number of issues. The attachments provide some historical documentation, identify 
the issues, and note the responses from both the City of Kelowna and the Regional District of 
Central Okanagan Parks staff. 
 
Several of the issues brought to our attention a few months ago have been resolved. The key 
outstanding issues are: 
 

• The use of Field Road as a public access trail to the lookout 
• Restoration of Field Road trail by the developer and continued maintenance of the trail 

by the strata corporation 
• The plan for a “rim of canyon” trail adjacent to some homes  

 
A meeting is scheduled for June 28 involving elected officials and staff from both the Regional 
District and the City in an attempt to find an acceptable approach to resolve the outstanding 
issues. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
David Graham 
Director of Parks and Leisure Services 
 
Attachments 



Justice Institute Lease 2 June 8, 2005 
 
 


